## **Visiting Nurse & Hospice of Litchfield County**









September 27, 2023

Dear Friends and Valued Colleagues:

I am pleased to inform you that Farmington Valley VNA will be joining with Visiting Nurse & Hospice of Litchfield County on October 2, 2023.

The newly combined agency offers the staff, resources and skills to provide comprehensive, quality home health care, hospice, private duty and community based programs to towns in Litchfield County and the Greater Farmington Valley.

The existing Farmington Valley office in Simsbury will remain. Patients in all Litchfield County and Greater Farmington Valley towns can rely on the familiarity and consistency they value and expect.

As community-based organizations, our mission and philosophies are the same: to provide local, personalized services to our patients, families and community partners. Working together, we will be able to maintain and expand our goals of providing these services as both organizations have done for over a century.

I am confident the new collaboration will be a substantial benefit to the residents of the Farmington Valley and we look forward to the opportunities ahead.

Sincerely,

Michael Caselas

**Executive Director** 

Michael Casalos

Visiting Nurse & Hospice of Litchfield County